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Meeting Title: Mississippi Council of Advisors in Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology Meeting 

Meeting Location: CC/PL Conference Room – ZOOM - 143B LeFleurs Square, Jackson, MS 39211  

Meeting Date: 28 October 2022 

Time: 12:30 PM 

Called to Order: 12:31 PM by Bradley Crowe 

Next Meeting 

Date/Time/Location: 

27 January 2023 

12:30 P.M.    

CC/PL Conference Room - ZOOM / 143B LeFleurs Square, Jackson, MS 39211 

Meeting Adjourned  1:06 P.M. 

 

Attendees: 

Council Members Present 

Josephine Alston 

Dr. Glenda Hux 

Bradley Crowe 

Dr. Courtney Turner 

Dr. Ashley Grillis 

 

 

Council Members Absent 

Dr. Claude Harbarger 

Lindy Oswalt 

 

 

 

 

 

MSDH Staff Present 

Amirah Saleem 

Felica Wang 

Yolanda Morrow 

 

MSDH Staff Absent 

 

Attending Via Phone Conference 

 
 

Members of the Public Present 
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 New Business NOTES 

1.  Approval of July 29, 2022 minutes  A motion was made by Dr. Grillis and seconded by Ms. Alston to approve the minutes 

of the July 29, 2022 meeting. The motion passed.  

2.  Nominations/Reappointments Ms. Wang informed the Council that both Dr. Hux and Dr. Turner have been approved 

for reappointment. Ms. Alston informed she has found a nominee for the 

Otolaryngologist member, Mr. James House. She has spoke with Andrew Nida with 

the MS Otolaryngology Association. Ms. Wang informed the Council that the 

Department will need to send his interest statement and CV, and we will need a 

nomination letter from the MS Otolaryngology Association. Ms. Wang also informed 

the Council that a public member is still needed (must have received or have a child 

that has received SLP or AUD services), Mr. Crowe stated he would reach out to a 

parent. 

3.  ASLP-IC Compact Ms. Wang informed the Council of attendance at the NCSB conference in Santa Fe, 

NM. At the conference, members of the ASLP-IC Compact were present to give 

updates as follows: 

1. A budget has just been received and a committee was recently assembled.  

2. There is a meeting planned for January, and the state delegates will received 

an email regarding the meeting once is scheduled. 

 

4.  OTC Hearing Aid Rule Dr. Turner updated the Council regarding the recent passing of the OTC Hearing Aids 

by the FDA. Ms. Morrow informed the Council that will need wording to provide a 

specific definition of an OTC hearing aid. Dr. Turner stated that it needs to be made 

clear that it is within an Audiologist’s scope of practice to dispense and prescribe 

hearing aids. Ms. Morrow informed the Council that it would be best if the Council 

and MSHA collaborates on wording and submit to the Department so that we can 

submit it to the April BOH meeting.  

5.  Complaint Update Ms. Wang informed the Council that there have been no new complaints since the last 

Council meeting. 

6.    

7.    
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_______________________________________ 

Council Chairperson 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

MSDH Representative 

 

 

________________________ 

Date 

 Old Business NOTES 

1.    

2.    

3.    

 Public Comments NOTES 

1.    

2.    

3.    

 Other Business NOTES 

1.    

2.    

3.    

07/21/2023
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